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• Praise God that 
the 12 boys and 
their soccer coach 
have been 
rescued from the 
cave in Northern 
Thailand! 

• Please pray for 
our transition to 
Chiangmai and 
our “what next”. 

 

 

 
Big News - We’re Moving Back to Chiangmai 
We have spent this term primarily working with a church plant here in Lampang 
and have loved every minute of it. At the same time, God has been stirring 
something in our hearts, causing us to ask, “what next?” So after much prayer and 
conversation we have found our “what next".  We will travel between churches in 
Northern Thailand to encourage them and help them grow. We will be doing more 
preaching, teaching and mentoring than before. We are in the process of moving 
to Chiangmai and are excited to see what this next step looks like. Although there 
are many unknowns, we are confident that God’s hand is upon this new season. 
  
Summer Volunteers and Interns 
This summer we hosted two Chi Alpha University teams, from Alaska and Texas. We 
also were blessed with five amazing interns for two months. They’ve spent their time 
here building relationships with Thai people. We’ve done this by teaching English, 
spending time at the exercise park, and meeting friends for games. Praise God for 
people to help us build relationships with Thai People and that he continues to call 
people to join us here in Thailand! 
  
Itineration - January 2019 
As much as we love being in Thailand, we also love seeing our family and friends 
in the U.S., and look forward to our itineration. We will finish up our four-year term 
in January 2019. Praise the Lord that we have already been blessed with housing 
for the first six months in Minnesota. We are very much looking forward to 
reconnecting with our family, friends and church partners. Our calendar is 
already starting to fill up and we know that this time will go fast. If you would like 
to schedule a service, meeting, small group, etc., please send us a message. We 
love meeting with people and sharing about what God is doing in Thailand.  
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